
University of Arizona 
Andrew Weil Center for Integrative Medicine 

Construction Project Update 

January 24, 2023



PROGRESS UPDATE

The New Year has brought new work to the 

Andrew Weil Center for Integrative Medicine 

jobsite. Steel erection has begun (and finished) on 

the Multi-Purpose Building and has begun on the 

Office Building.



PROGRESS UPDATE

To aid in the steel erection on the office building a 

mobile crane has been brought to site and can be 

seen on the jobsite camera.

Keep up with the project in real-time by looking at the 

live footage on the UA PDC website.
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